
2023 WAIA Gratitude Month Flyer 
 
November is Gratitude month. For 2023 we again are running our campaign both virtually and with 
traditional Gratitude Boxes. We are mailing Gratitude Boxes to treasurers of In Person meetings if we have 
their mailing address.  The link to WAIA’s contribution page, aa-dc.org/give. All Gratitude Month 
information can be found at aa-dc.org/gratitude.  
 

Although many groups have returned to In Person meetings, many are still online and will remain so. As we 
navigate the close of 2023 and into 2024, we will continue to need the support of individual AAs and groups 
to meet our expenses for the upcoming year. We hope you see this as an opportunity to help carry the A.A. 
message to those who still suffer. Can you spare the price of a drink? 
 

 From September 2022 to September 2023 your contributions supported the following: 
 

● 3,658 calls answered by office staff and volunteers providing assistance to AA members and to sick and 
suffering alcoholics. 

● Maintaining 638 In Person meetings, 323 Online meetings, and 86 Hybrid meetings. (Send any meeting 
changes to help@aa-dc.org). 

● 45thh Annual Old Timers meeting (11/10/23): https://aa-dc.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Old-
Timers-2023.pdf 

● The Live Chat service which received over 670 visitors.  
● 75 Big Books and other literature donated to facilities serviced by the H&I Committee 

For more information about WAIA, to get involved or to get a Gratitude Box mailed to you contact us at 
help@aa-dc.org or call us at 202-966-9115. 

The image below may be shown toward the camera on the screen of a Zoom meeting. Spread the word. 
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